

RUBY MEMORIAL CAFETERIA

All proceeds from this event support Rosenbaum Family House families and general programs at the House.



- November 9th 24th
 - Pick up complimentary, undecorated wreaths at the Rosenbaum Family House front desk or the Transplant Office on the 1st floor of Ruby across from Starbucks.
- November 27th or before
 - Return decorated wreaths to the House for them to be judged.
- December 14th 10am-2pm
 - Auction
- Top 3 wreaths will receive prizes (voted on by the RFH Board of Advisors).
- Must use a wreath from the RFH to be judged. Other wreaths are welcome, but will not be included in judging.

For more information, or to sign up in advance to make a wreath, contact Elizabeth Kanosky at elizabeth.kanosky@wvumedicine.org or 304-598-6094 option 3.

All proceeds from this event support Rosenbaum Family House families and general programs at the House.